
CORRESPONDENCE 
2/9/2022 

Antonia Hover DOCUMENT NO. 01152-2022 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Betty Leland on behalf of Office of Commissioner Graham 
Wednesday, February 9, 2022 11 :33 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

Subject: FW: FPL 

Good Morning: 

Please place this email in Docket #20210015. 

Thanks. 

Betty Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc. state. fl . us 
(850) 413-6024 

From: Chris Clark <clark4678@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2022 4:42 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL 

I am a citizen ofN.W. FL. You and your fellow commissioner should be deeply ashamed of 
yourselves for approving the price hike for Florida Power & Light. How do you even sleep at 
night knowing the horrible situation you have put my neighbors and myself in? Does it make 
you feel good knowing that families are going to have to choose between feeding their kids or 
paying their exorbitant electric bills? What about the elderly on fixed incomes? Some will have 
to make a choice between much needed medication or paying the light bill. You idiots did this 
during the worst possible of times. I guess you missed the part about the pandemic that's going 
on in the world. Shame on all of you! Take a good look at yourself in the mirror and say 
this: "I am a sorry piece of crap who deserves nothing good in life because I am playing a huge 
role in pushing people deeper into poverty for my own gain." You all are pathetic, sorry excuses 
for human beings. 

Sincerely, 
Chris Clark 
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